
From: Luis Contreras
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Cc: Keogh, Becky; Benefield, Ryan
Subject: < I hereby ask all requests by C&H for permit modifications be denied >
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 10:57:02 AM

Becky Keogh, Director

Ryan Benefield, Deputy Director

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

Dear Sirs,

The C&H documents continue to contain incorrect maps
regarding ownership of field 5 and parts of fields 12
and 16. Until these ongoing errors are corrected I

hereby ask all requests by C&H for permit modifications

be denied and have these errors corrected within 30

days.

 

Big Creek Research and Extension Team are using some
unexplained field numbers, including a field 5a. This
field is not part of the NMP and is reportedly not
receiving any waste applications from C&H. 

This further confuses the ongoing errors and
misrepresentations regarding application field
ownership and identification.

 

Respectfully,
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Dr. Luis Contreras

281 County Rd 1091

Eureka Springs, AR 72631

512 / 922 - 9281

“No pigs on the Buffalo National River”


